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Discussion Only - Potential amendments to Old Town Center Boundaries

This time will be provided as a continuation of the conversation held during the worksession as
needed.  This item will include the review of the history of the Old Town Boundaries and potential
options for future changes.  Staff will cover several options and the factors of each and request
feedback from the Planning and Zoning Commission.  After receiving input from the Planning and
Zoning Commission the options will be narrowed down to provide for a focused discussion at a public
hearing scheduled for May.  No action will be taken.

Emily M. Barron, AICP, Planning Director
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